
Pre-Retirement Seminar

Friday, February 26, 2016
0830 – 1600

Soldier Support Center Auditorium 
Providing Soldiers and Family members information on retirement programs, benefits and entitlements.

It is imperative that Soldiers and their families plan their military retirement long before the application for retirement 
is submitted. Not to have a planned retirement in many cases result in a less than happy retirement.

At least 12-24 months before a planned retirement, a Soldier and Family members should attend a pre-retirement 
orientation provided by the Installation Retirement Services Officer. There is no prohibition to attending one long 

before a retirement application is submitted and another shortly before an actual retirement date. The information 
provided here is designed to help Soldiers and Families prepare for retirement.  

NEXT SEMINAR IS SCHEDULED FOR  FRIDAY, 26 August 2016

Keep in mind, “Retirement is a process NOT an event!!”

For More Information Contact
Soldier for Life-Retirement Services

804-734-6555/6973/7345


